
Session on Cyber Safety 

 

Ms. Sapna Dhawan, Dean- Students Welfare, Delhi Public School, Gurgaon conducted an 

awareness session on Cyber Safety with students of Class VI on 24th January 2023. Calling 

it an unsafe and dangerous zone, ma'am warned the students about cyber footprints and 

their long term impact. She reminded them that the parents of all students have signed an 

undertaking to state that children will not be on social networking sites. Ma'am asked any 

student having an account on any such site to delete it with immediate effect, conforming 

with the regulations of the school and for their own safety. She also answered queries 

raised by the attentive audience. 

 

 


